
 

 

51 Encombe Street, Plymouth, Devon, PL9 7GN 
 

         30 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that, following a thorough recruitment process, Mr Paul 
Boyes has been appointed as the new Headteacher of Plymstock School. He will take 
up his new post at Plymstock with effect from 1st September 2022.  
 
I’m sure that you will join me in extending a very warm welcome to Paul at the start 
of the new academic year.  
 
In the meantime, Mr Alan Yendell will continue in his role as Acting Headteacher, and 
will, with the Senior Leadership Team, continue to lead the school over the summer 
term and will work closely with Mr Paul Boyes as he prepares to take up his new 
post. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a good Easter break. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 

 
Rob Haring 
CEO  

Dave Chapman 
Elected Chair of Local 
Governing Board Plymstock 
School 

 
 


